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Kids Hope 
Kids Hope is seeking individuals to spend time mentoring a 
student at Southwood Elementary one hour a week 
through the school year.  If you desire to make an impact 
on a student's life and be a support to them, please         
contact the director Sheri Proffitt by contacting the church 
office or send email to sheriproffitt@hotmail.com. 

 Want to view our bulletin electronically?  Want to have quick 
access to our website and the happenings at WFC?  Scan the 
QR Code to the right! 
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Partnering with God to see lives change,  
one relationship at a time. 

mailto:sheriproffitt@hotmail.com
mailto:info@wabashfriends.org


THIS WEEK AT FRIENDS CHURCH 

Welcome to Wabash Friends Church. We’re glad you’re here!  Our purpose is             
partnering with God to see lives change, one relationship at a time. We are God’s     
family. We are in process. We reach out in relationship. We care for our community. 
We have a heart for the nations. 
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W E L C O M E 

SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICES // 8:30 & 10:45 AM 
SUNDAY SCHOOL // 9:45 AM 

SUNDAY 
 

6PM - Volunteer  
Appreciation Dinner, 

Atrium 
 

 

MONDAY 
6PM - Mama Bear               

Apologetics,           
Room 111 

TUESDAY 
8:30 AM - Senior Breakfast, 

The Fried Egg 
 

5:30 PM—Prayer Meeting, 
South Entrance 

 

6 PM - Women’s Basketball, 
Gym 

WEDNESDAY 
Children’s          
Program          

Rehearsal, 5:30 
PM - 6:45 PM, 

Sanctuary 

N U M B E R S  L A S T  S U N D A Y  

General Giving (Last 2 weeks) $35,842 

YTD Income Less Exp. (Last 2 weeks) $13,207 

Total Worship Service Attendance: 313 
1st: 127, 2nd: 134, Kids: 52, SS: 143 

Children’s Christmas Program 
We are planning a children’s Christmas 
program this year! It will be for kids (k-6).  
Rehearsals will begin on Wednesday,          
October 6th and are tentatively on   
Wednesdays and Thursday’s, 5:30 PM - 6:45 
PM.  The program will be on Sunday, De-
cember 5th at 6:30 PM.  If your child is in-
terested please contact Rhonda Landrum by 
phone at (260)358-6146 or email, 
landrumrhonda@yahoo.com or Edna              
Bassett at (260)433-3475.  Thank you! 

Starting October 4th, 6:00-7:30pm at 
Wabash Friends Church! Mama Bear 
Apologetics is a seven week group              
working through the Mama Bear             
Apologetics book, by Hillary Ferrer, that 
will help equip moms, grandparents, or 
anyone involved with youth to navigate 
the current culture from a Biblical 
Worldview. Knowing what is true is           
imperative for being able to argue 
against what is false, and we must             
prepare our kids to stand for Truth. We 
hope you can join us as we work through 
the book, look at scripture, and learn and 
grow together so that we and our kids 
are better equipped to live out and share 
the gospel.  If you have questions, please 
contact Liz Dyson (260-571-3350) or      
Megan McCann (260-330-3803).  

Senior Adult Breakfast 
The next Senior Adult Breakfast will take 
place on Tuesday, October 5th.  Breakfast 
will meet at the Fried Egg at 8:30 AM, with 
activities to follow at Sandy Davis’s home.   

SCRIP Cards Available For Purchase 
Support the church mission work by            
purchasing Scrip gift cards that can be used 
for yourself or as gifts for others.  Plan 
ahead for your next shopping trip by           
purchasing cards you can use while                 
shopping.   
 

The table is open for purchases after the 
first service, before Sunday School, and 
before the second service starts.  Order 
sheets are available on Scrip table at all 
times. 
 

Contact Kim Bishop, 260-571-3764, to           
volunteer to help Sunday mornings at the 
Scrip table. 

Kids Corner 
Register your child for Sunday School at 
the Family Center check-in desk on the 
North side of the building.  
 

We continue this week in our curriculum 
called The gospel project. Every week I 
am amazed at how our lessons always 
point to Jesus and show what He is has 
done for us . 
 
Last week we introduced the concept of 
sin. This week talk about how jealousy 
bitterness and comparison can lead us 
to sin. We will talk about Cain and Abel. 
We will look at the consequences of 
Cain’s sin against his brother. This is a 
heavy topic but our curriculum explores 
it in a way that’s hopeful for our kids. 
Everything taught is done so through the 
lens of Christ’s sacrifice for us. Not only 
that but who we are in Jesus and living 
in the confidence that He has made us a 
new creation!  
 
Teaching and shaping our kids to be 
followers of Jesus is so important. Please 
let Savannah Eaton know if you’re 
willing to serve in this exciting ministry.  

NEWS & INFO 

 UPDATE!!! Last week's bulletin had the 
next bridge being the 6th. I was wrong! 
The next bridge is the 13th! If you are a 
5th-8th grader, come hang out, play 
games, eat some grub, and learn about 
Jesus If you are in grade 5-8, we would 
love to see you at our next meeting. 

Women’s Basketball 
Women’s basketball will be held on                  
Tuesdays, starting this week, October 5th, 
at 6 PM, through December 14th.                
Women’s basketball will meet in the gym.  
Please contact the church office with any                   
questions.  Come out and have some fun 
ladies! 

This Sunday the 3rd, Roots youth group 
will be from 6-8 pm. Because the youth 
are always finding ways to volunteer, we 
will be joining the Volunteer Banquet! 
Come hang out with people of the church 
while playing games, eating some food, 
and celebrating volunteers! 
 
Next week the 10th, we will be joining 
other churches and youth within IYM and 
WYM at the youth invasion! It will be held 
at Kokomo First Friends from 5-8 pm. We 
will be loading up and leaving here at 4 
pm. It takes approximately an hour to get 
to Kokomo First Friends, so we will be 
back at the church at 9pm. We will be 
taking the church van which holds 14 kids 
(with Brock driving). If you would like to 
be a driver, or have someone drive your 
vehicle, let me know. We typically have 
about 25 kids, so we will probably need to 
be taking extra vehicles with the church 
van. 
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